
18-November-2023

Dear Christopher Plumlee,

I would like to thank you for the assistance you provided to the A&A Committee
panel to review Senior Member applications. Your contribution of time and effort
is greatly appreciated. Through your participation, you have helped to accomplish
the mission and goals of the Admission and Advancement Committee and have
been instrumental in making possible the elevation of deserving IEEE Members to
Senior Member status.

The Senior Member Program is one of our most vital membership development
initiatives and one that brings prestige to the successful candidates and to the
IEEE as well. Now that you are more aware of the requirements for Senior
Member elevation, I would like to encourage you to nominate worthy colleagues
so that they, too, can reap the benefits of Senior Membership. For more
information, please visit

http://www.ieee.org/seniormember.

Thank you again for your contribution and I look forward to working with you
again in the future as we continue to serve the needs of the IEEE and its members.

Sincerely,

Zuhaina Zakaria, Chair

IEEE Admission and Advancement Committee

http://www.ieee.org/seniormember

